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Name: Eric Jansink 
 
 
To the Committee 
Impact on Petrol Pricing Select Committee 
         19th October 2005 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Ipswich Community Aid Inc., is a charitable organisation with a Taxation Status of 
DGR as well as PBI, we provide many programs to our local community, with 
transport in rural areas being one of our services.  What I would like to suggest to 
your committee is that the fuel excise and or GST on fuel could be waived or reduced 
to such organisations such as ours. 
 
Our region is quite vast and covers residents in an area almost 8,000km square, this 
reduction would provide much needed assistance to a charity such as ours, in 
provision of health or medical related travel to seniors and the disabled. 
 
I respectfully submit this suggestion to your committee for due consideration on our 
behalf. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Erik Jansink 
Manager 
Ipswich Community Aid Inc. 
 
 


